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Monday 
12 

• Thanksgiving Holiday – school not in session 

Tuesday 
13 

• Blended classes meet face to face 12:30 – 2:30 pm 

Wednesday 
14 

 
 

Thursday 
15 

• Blended classes meet face to face 12:30 – 2:30 pm 

Friday 
16 

 

Announcements  

 

Student Verification Forms 
• It is very important that we have up to date contact information for our Hazelgrove and 

Maddaugh families. This week we will be sending home a paper copy of our Student 
Verification forms, which include all important contact information from our electronic 
registration system. Please take a few minutes to review the forms, make any necessary edits 
directly on the page and return them with your child to school as soon as possible. Thank you 
for helping us keep our records up to date.  
 

Parking Lot Reminders 
• We are noticing a few cars parallel parking in our staff parking lot and blocking our two 

handicap parking spots. These spots need to be accessible at all times. Please do not double 
park in our staff lot. 

• If you are walking your child to the school across our staff parking lot, please use the 
crosswalk in front of our office.  

• When dropping off your child in the drop off area, please have your child exit from the 
passenger side of your vehicle. While we ask drivers to wait patiently during drop off time, 
cars sometimes unexpectedly pass on the left side, which is a danger to students exiting on 
the passenger side. Please drive slowly and use caution in our parking lot and drop off area.  
 

A Reminder to Parents to Physically Distance 
• We are noticing lots of adults on school grounds before and after school. A reminder that we 

have outside supervision from 8:15 to 8:30 am and after school from 2:30 to 2:45 pm. We 
encourage parents to say goodbye to their children off school grounds. If you want to drop 
off or pick up your child near their classroom please try to do this quickly and maintain 
physical distance from other adults and students outside. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Open House and Meet the Teacher 
~ As we cannot receive guests into our school due to 

Covid safety protocals, we unfortunately had to 
cancel our Open House this year. We have asked 
teachers to post on FreshGrade or email out pictures 
of their classrooms and student work areas. 

~ On October 27, we will have an early dismissal at 
1:30 pm. Teachers will be using the remainder of this 
afternoon (and other times at the end of the month) 
to conference with parents, either through a detailed 
email or phone call, a multi-media presentation or an 
online meeting. Teachers will be sending home more 
information in the weeks to come.  

“Success is not final, failure is not fatal. It is the 
courage to continue that counts.”            

              ~ Winston Churchill 
         ~ Anne Frank 
 

            
 

 


